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Crane, Nancy T O\O\%

From: Noni Kaufman {noni@ tminutedhealth.com)
Sent:  Wednesday, August 14, 2002 B:51 PM

02-022N
To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-498
Subject: Labeling Issues: Codex Committee on Dietary Supplements Noni Kaufman

I am wanting to safeguard my freedom of cheice for foods and supplements!
It appears hat the FDA is encroaching on our private rights to determine what foods and
supplements we use and provide for our family with the current draft of labeling guidelines

for supplements.

I am requesting that the FDA delete item 5.9 of agenda item No. 6 in the draft guidelines for
vitamin and mineral supplements. Every citizen is the

real gatekeeper for truthful and non-misleading information about nutrition, and item 5.9 of
the labeling proposal is regressive, misleading, and

not in the best interest of the U.S. consumer. Item 5.9 is in violation of the Dietary
Supplement Health and Education Act of 1994

(DSHEA).

Yours fruly,

Noni Kaufman
Austin, TX

8/26/02



